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EMERGENCY LOCUM FUNDING POSITION AVAILABLE NOW 
 

It’s been a heck of a year!  

 

One of our group has had to suddenly go off work due to a cancer diagnosis. We have been 

approved for some last minute locum funding for the 2020-2021 year and would love to be able 

to utilize it to give our remaining midwives some breathing space.  

 

If you think you are able to jump in to accommodate this please reach out to Meghan Jarzyna at 

admin@generationmidwifery.ca, or by text 613-341-9525. 

 

Thank you in advance for your consideration.     
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